

13th November 2019

Dear Parents of class 8 and 9 children,

I am writing to let you know that from January until the end of the academic year, we have appointed Ms Rosie Spencer to replace Mr Mastrelli.

Ms Spencer is an experienced teacher who comes highly recommended. We have observed her teaching as well as interviewing her twice. We were very impressed with her ability to manage the class as well as her creativity and lesson delivery.

I know the children will really miss Mr Mastrelli and many have expressed their sadness of him leaving. However, we do hope that Ms Spencer will help to reassure the children and support them to settle quickly into the new term in January 2020.

Kind regards,

Miss Jo Sawyer Headteacher j.sawyer@ebor.academy

